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I’m writing to encourage you to implement strong measures in the wastewater discharge permit for
the Everett Wastewater Treatment Plant that will be effective in reducing harmful discharges of
PBDEs, PFAS, and nutrient pollution. Wastewater treatment plants are a primary source of these
pollutants. In Puget Sound, high levels of PBDEs have been found in salmon, orcas, and also in
human breast milk. PFAS and nutrient pollution are pervasive nationwide, including in our beloved
waterways. How we can allow these sorts of discharges from one of our Washington wastewater
treatment plants is beyond me. Please work to rectify this situation. Thank you.


